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Letters

Madam,
Re: POGP seventieth anniversary
The seventieth anniversary edition of the journal 
(Autumn 2018, No. 123) made me want to take 
a moment to salute the National Health Service 
(NHS), POGP, this profession, my peers and 
contemporaries, all those who serve and every-
one who uses these services, and also everything 
healthcare! Having had the privilege and chance 
to work in or be involved with a few healthcare 
systems across the globe, it would be fair to say 
that I believe that the NHS is by far the best 
government model in which I have worked.

A big shout- out goes to all those who continue 
giving their best despite the circumstances. . . . If 
no one has ever told you this – if no one has 
told you this today, this week, this month, this 
very second – I want you to know that you are 
incredible, and that you are doing a fabulous job 
and your contribution is very valuable.

Well done Team POGP, and happy seventieth 
anniversary!

Miti Rach
Specialist Women’s and Men’s 

Health Physiotherapist
Therapy Services Department

Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust

369 Fulham Road 
London SW10 9NH

UK
E- mail: Miti.Rach@chelwest.nhs.uk

Madam,
Corrigendum
In the reprint of our article on pessary use in 
women with prolapse published in the Autumn 

2018 edition of the journal (Lough et al. 2018, 
p. 41), a link in the post- publication commentary 
directs readers to an online document issued by 
Chartered Physiotherapists in Women’s Health 
and Continence (CPWHC). Unfortunately, this 
can only be accessed by members of this profes-
sional network of the Irish Society of Chartered 
Physiotherapists.

However, we are pleased to announce that 
CPWHC have kindly supplied us with a PDF of 
this publication, and it can now be accessed on 
the POGP microsite (CPWHC 2016).

Kate Lough
Specialist Pelvic Health Physiotherapist

Nursing, Midwifery and Allied Health 
Professions Research Unit

Govan Mbeki Building
Glasgow Caledonian University

Cowcaddens Road
Glasgow G4 0BA

UK
E- mail: katharine.lough@gcu.ac.uk
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